
 

 

 

Stay Up to Date with Your Benefits – Update Your Address! 

 

We recently mailed out newsletters and important benefit updates, but some 

were returned as undeliverable. The main reasons were: 

1. Temporarily Away – If you are temporarily relocating, let us know in 

advance, and we will adjust your mailing address accordingly. 

2. Address Changes – If you have moved, please remember to update your 

address directly with the Benefit Fund. We do not receive address updates from 

any other entity. 

 

To ensure you continue receiving important benefit information, please notify 

us of any address changes as soon as possible. Staying informed starts with 

keeping your contact details current! 

 


